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Mr. W. H. Dickhoner
President and Chief Executive Officer
Cincinnati Gas and Electric Company
139 East Fourth Street
Cincinnati, Ohio 45202

Dear Mr. Dickhoner:

Enclosed is the biweekly status report on our Independent
Review of ZIMMER Project Management, covering the period
July 2, through July 15, 1983 *

Copies of this report are being sent to the U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission in accordance with the " Protocol
Govcening Communications between CG&E and Independent
Organizations Conducting Reviews or Audits under the
Commission's Order," Docket No. 50-358.

If you have any questions regarding the contents of this
report, please call me.

Sir.cerely,

e' -

.

A. J. Neylan
Project Manager
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INDEPENDENT REVIEW OF
ZIMMER PROJECT MANAGEMENT

BIWEEKLY STATUS REPORT NO. 6
FOR THE

PERIOD ENDING JULY 15, 1983

The status report below is in reference to the Torrey Pines
Technology Program Plan, document number GA-C17044, Revision A,
" Independent Review of ZIMMER Project Management," dated May,
1983

During this period, TPT has continued to review and revise the
final report with a view to uniformity of style, deletions of
repetitions, etc. A letter was received from Mr. J. Williams,
outlining his ideas for reorganizing the Zimmer Project staff.

Also during this period, TPT was al* lowed to review on July 15 in
the Bechtel offices in Norvalk, California, a draft report done
by Bechtel on a review of the Zimmer project management. Bechtel
had evaluated the four organizational structures specified in
the NRC Show Cause Order plus one additional alternative.
Although Bechtel's interpretation of the " strengthening the
present CG&E organization" was somewhat different from TPT's
interpretation, TPT had already identified another alternative

; which was essentially the same as that defined by Bechtel.

CG&E and Bechtel's ideas are being evaluated in the TPT review
| as additional alternative organizational structures to be

considered.

Also during this period, TPT was made aware of and subsequently
obtained copies of several PUC rate hearing and deposition
transcripts relating to Zimmer. These transcripts include
testimony by Borgmann, Fox, Jagger, Jones, Milan, Rosselet,
Rothey and Warnick. The transcripts are being reviewed.

| As of July 15, 8726 manhours have been expended on this review
| of the Zimmer Project Management. The volume of documents for
! review and the number of outside personnel to be interviewed

| have been greater than anticipated; the project was approxi-
| mately two weeks behind the Project Schedule given in the

revised Program Plan.
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